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Koon, Nancy

From: Brendan Stack <bcstackjr@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, March 12, 2022 5:16 PM
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Cc: pmccarkansas@gmail.com

To whom it may concern: 
 
Myself, my wife, and family of seven children have been residents in the Lake Maumelle watershed since 
2005.  We own 3 parcels off of Lake Vista Dr. and have managed our property responsibly and according to 
development rules put in place in 2014. We have enjoyed good relations with the county (Mr. Cranor and 
others) as well as our largest neighbor (bordered on 3 sides) CAW. 
 
It is disturbing to learn of planned large scale development in our rural community.  Moreover, the concerns 
raised over waste management for such a development are troubling. 
 
Please consider my entire family, 8 of which are of voting age and registered, to be in opposition to ANY large 
scale development within the Lake Maumelle Watershed, especially if there are deviations from the 2014 
watershed rules. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
--  
Brendan C. Stack, Jr., M.D. 
435-640-6831 


